
I am in full support of Bill HB 1151 in favor of keeping hunting rights.  Hunters are losing their rights due 
to a series of accidents that has been happening for over 20 years and has very few confirmed deaths 
due to (CWD) accidents    
By not supporting this bill many people who love to hunt, but are restricted in their time are not going 
to be able to enjoy this great sport.   Kids, veterans, older individuals, and people who just do not have 
time to go out and walk the fields and pastures for their hunt will not be able to hunt anymore.  
If this right is taken away from hunters, what right is next?  
Again, I am in full support of Bill HB 1151  
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